
Mrs. Anderberg’s third graders are continuing to learn correct finger placement in Keyboarding 
class.  They are working hard to keep their fingers on the home row and also try their hardest to 

memorize where all the keys are so they can keep 
their eyes on the source.  We talked about how 
much better their skills will be from practicing at 
school and at home.  The students are learning 
sayings for the keys to help them memorize it and 
using key colors to help, also. 
The qualities they are portraying are responsibility, 

determination, and setting goals.  They are also working very hard to achieve those goals. 
  
 
 

 


